NEW ZEALAND
Sarah M TRADE & ENTERPRISE

Te Taurapa Tahanao
Via fyi-request-22340-21973338@requests.fyi.org.nz

26 April 2023

Dear Sarah M

OIA 22-23-36: DIVERSITY IN DIRECT REPORTS TO GM

Thank you for your email of 31 March 2023 to New Zealand Trade and Enterprise (NZTE),
making a request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). You requested the following
information:

Regarding the information on diversity reporting to the GM of investment, what proportion of the
female staff included in the direct reports noted are support (PAs or EAS) or analysts?

Answers to your questions are as follows:

1. Inthe direct reports, one female staff member is support. This role is an Executive
Assistant.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to seek an investigation and review by the
Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at:
www.ombudsman.parliament.govt.nz or freephone: 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

G ol

Melissa Trochon
Director — Board & Ministerial

T: +64 4 816 8100 F: +64 4 816 8101 W: nzte.govt.nz W: newzealand.com/business
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